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Introduction Your Local Officers 

We have listened to your concerns and prioriƟsed the following in July 2025: 

Priority 1: AnƟ-Social Behaviour 
· You Said: Reports of anƟ-social behaviour around The Dales include youths throwing items at houses and

knocking on doors.
· Our AcƟon: Patrols of the The Dales have conƟnued throughout July. We have seen a dramaƟc decrease in

reports being made to us about anƟ-social behaviour.

Priority 2: Anti-Social Behaviour 

· You Said: Retailers and security at the Beaumont Leys Shopping Centre have on-going problems with youths causing
anti-social behaviour.

· Our AcƟon: The beat team and a new team called the Safer Streets Team have completed high visibility patrols.
Officers have engaged positively with youths and store staff during patrols.

Priority 3: Heathley Park 
· You Said: Addressing the increase in theŌs from motor vehicles, burglaries and anti-social behaviour.
· Our AcƟon: The beat team has been regularly patrolling the area and there has been a significant decrease with only

1 crime reported in July.

#YouSaid - What matters to you 

PS Wayne Chapman 

PC Sam Middleton 

PC Sam Lowe 

PC Anthony Brown 

PC Lola Witherington 

PCSO KurƟs Hurst 

PCSO Jaik Wycherley 

PCSO Emily Pegg 

PCSO Telat Toy 
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#WeDid - Snapshots 

Beat Surgery at 
Beaumont Shopping 

Centre

Beat Surgery at 
Beaumont LibraryAddress Closure Patrols for ASB

Orange Park 
patrols
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Upcoming Community Engagements 

Beaumont beat engagements for August are listed below. 

WednŜǎŘŀȅ м3th August π м1Υлл ǘƛƭƭ м3Υлл ŀǘ E2, Home Farm.

Saturday 16th August - 11:00 till 13:00 at Beaumont Leys Shopping Centre.

Tuesday 19th August — 10:00 Ɵll 12:00 at Beaumont Leys Shopping Centre. 

These Ɵmes and dates can change on the day due to force demand. You should be noƟfied via email if this happens. 

· The neighbourhood team has been busy this July with
patrols, beat engagement events and investigations. The
PCs of the beat have been abstracted a lot to cover
response.

· PC Sam, PC Sam, PC Tony and PC Lola completed work
around a report of stolen motorbikes at an address. One
male arrested and 2 stolen motorbikes recovered.
Success!

· The neighbourhood team have been conducting welfare
checks on people vulnerable to cuckooing. Lots of good
work with residents being safeguarded. One address has
been sytexed following an address closure.

· Our PCs have completed plain clothes patrols in the area
of Orange Park following reports of a suspicious male
loitering near the bushes.

· Our PCSOs have held a number of beat surgeries with a
lot of engagement from the public.

· The neighbourhood team have been conducting arrest
attempts for warrants issued by the courts. There have
been several successful arrests.

· PC Sam is continuing to manage issues on The Dales
aŌer mulƟple reports of ASB. With the beat team
continuing with patrols.

· During the month of August we will continue to patrol
our green spaces more as we oŌen see an increase in
motorbike use and crimes during the summer.

Local News July

Follow our channels for the latest updates 

Your local NPA Facebook page 

Receive more updates 

WhatsApp Channel 

Instagram 




